
Good morning,  

  

I am writing to you in opposition to HB3494A because it legitimizes declawing and 

devocalization of cats and dogs. I feel this intensely inhumane and we need to stop this.  The 

loopholes in this bill will not keep our pets safe.  

  

More information about these terrible practices and what it means for our pets can be found here: 

http://www.pawproject.org/ 

  

  

  

Thank you,  

Matthew Burns 

  

 

http://www.pawproject.org/

